
PCSO releases Php 2-Million to Bataan General Hospital (BGH) 

 

Endowment Fund. Philippine Charity Sweepstakes Office (PCSO) Director Betty Nantes hands a check 

worth Php 2M as Endowment Fund to Bataan General Hospital (BGH) Social Welfare Officer Gloria T. 

Canta on November 20, 2014 at the PCSO Board Room, Sun Plaza Building Mandaluyong City. Also in this 

photo are (from L-R) PCSO Acting Chairman and General Manager Jose Ferdinand M. Rojas II, Director 

Atty. Mabel Mamba, Ma. Elena C. Baluyot of BGH, Charity Assistance Department Manager Rubin 

Magno, and Board Secretary Ramon Rodrigo. 

 


